
Please join us in Washington, DC, on Friday, August 26 at 7:30 

pm for a candlelight vigil to honor the 102nd anniversary of 

women’s right to vote and to show support for reproductive 

justice. 

We will meet in front of Union Station at 7 pm and walk over to the 

West Lawn of the Capitol to start the vigil at 7:30 pm. Please wear 

white -- electric candles will be provided. (Real candles are not 

allowed.) 

Wherever you are on Friday, August 26, 2022, we ask you to light 

a candle in honor of the 102nd anniversary of the 19th 

amendment granting women the right to vote and the work of 

reproductive freedom! Please join us in lighting a candle wherever 

you are and send us the photo so we can post a thousand points 

of “Pro Union/Pro Choice” light all over social media! Together we 

will shine light on our work to get women out to vote in 2022. 

 


